## Announcements for Wednesday, October 30, 2019

- SENIORS!!! Please visit the Guidance Desk in the Main Building to check the spelling of your name for your Diploma.
- Senior Superlative nominations are TOMORROW during lunches. Seniors, you must have a photo ID.
- ❖ For those that would like to join the Black Student Union, the first meeting will be held on Friday at 8:40, in room 995.
- ❖ There will be a NHS meeting on Friday at 8:30 am in the Small Cafeteria. Bring your student ID for meeting check in.
- ❖ The Blood Drive will be November 8<sup>th</sup>; sign up in Guidance during your lunches.
- ❖ We will be collecting leftover Halloween Candy from now through November 11th .

  Please fill a gallon size Ziplock bag with your name on it to receive service hours. All donations will be given to the armed forces for Treats for Troops. Thank you in advance for your donation! This is a service project for the entire school can participate in.
- ❖ The Friends of the Bartram Trail Public Library will offer ACT and SAT prep courses now until November 19<sup>th</sup>, 2019. Two instructors are provided one for Math and one for Reading/Writing. Students can also learn about test taking tips and strategies. The cost is \$45 each. Email folbtl@gmail.com with any questions or to sign up. Enrollment packets are available at the Bartram Trail Public Library front desk.